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The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Estonia’s review session
Madame President

Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Estonia to the 3rd cycle of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their detailed National report.

In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1- Consider participating in resettlement and relocation programs for asylum seekers, and put the necessary measure to end punishment for their irregular border crossing.
2- Continue efforts to promote the rights of persons with disability and  increase their integration in the society through taking all necessary measures to facilitate their access to public, heath and educational facilities. 

3- We wish Estonia every success in this review
I thank you Madam President.
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